
Princess Soares <pfrederi@hawaii.edu>

Program Code Request: AA-HWST-MAHI

Guy Kimura <gkimura@hawaii.edu> Fri, May 9, 2014 at 4:07 PM
To: Princess Soares <pfrederi@hawaii.edu>
Cc: Suzette Robinson <suzetter@hawaii.edu>

Aloha Ms. Soares,

LB, Liberal Art is correct.  Thanks for letting me know.

Guy Kimura

On Fri, May 9, 2014 at 2:55 PM, Princess Soares <pfrederi@hawaii.edu> wrote:
Aloha Guy,

The program code request for has been received by IRAO.  A college was not indicated for the program.  Please confirm that the
college to be assigned is LB, Liberal Arts - based on college assigned to AA-HWST.  If this is incorrect, please let me know the
correct college.

Mahalo,
Princess

-- 
Princess Soares

Assistant to the Director

Institutional Research and Analysis

University of Hawai'i System

Sinclair Annex 2, Room 4

1633 Bachman Place

Honolulu, HI  96822

Phone: 808-956-7532

Fax: 808-956-9870
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